DEBORAH PULLIAM GRANTS

THE UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST CONGREGATION OF CASTINE

These grants are made to perpetuate the memory and promote the values of the late Deborah
Pulliam. Ms. Pulliam was a longtime resident and generous benefactor of several institutions in
Castine and beyond. As one of the major recipients of her generosity, the Unitarian Universalist
Congregation of Castine (UUCC) has established a series of annual awards/grants in her name.
Preference will be given to organizations that have an impact in our geographic region.

The UUCC is a descendent of the First Congregational Society in Castine, established in 1798.
As a member of the Unitarian Universalist Association of Congregations (UUA), it promotes “a
theologically diverse religion that encourages people to seek their own spiritual path.” The
Association has adopted seven Principles, three of which are particularly relevant to the legacy
of Deborah Pulliam:

Justice, equity, and compassion in human relations.
The goal of a world community with peace, liberty, and justice for all.
Respect for the interdependent web of all existence of which we are a part.

The UUCC, through its Social Justice Committee, invites applications from organizations
committed to one or more of the principles, for Deborah Pulliam Grants for the year 2017.
Successful applicants will:

1. Have provided evidence of their commitment and success in the pursuit of at least one
of the Principles of the UUA.
Submit a budget and a calendar indicating how the grant will be spent.

3. Give a description of the geographic area of impact.
Provide the UUCC with a report at the end of the year indicating the impact from the
grant.



UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST CONGREGATION OF CASTINE
APPLICATION FOR 2017 DEBORAH PULLIAM SOCIAL JUSTICE GRANTS

Applications should be submitted either by mail to the Office Manager, Unitarian Universalist
Congregation of Castine, Box 520, Castine, ME, 04421 or by E-mail to Office@uucastine.org.
The deadline for applications is postmarked or E-mailed no later than July 31, 2017. The awards

will be announced on or before October 1, 2017. Enquiries and further questions about Pulliam
Grants should be directed to office@uucastine.org, with the word “PULLIAM” on the subject

line.
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State the name, address, phone number, e-mail , and website of your organization.
Are you a 501(c) 3 non-profit group? If not please name your 501(c) 3 fiscal sponsor.
State the name and phone number of a person to contact if there are any questions.
What is the mission of your organization?

Who are its chief officers and board members?

What is your organization’s estimated annual budget?

Please provide a brief description of how the funding will be used.

Explain which of the following principles of the Unitarian Universalist Association is the
most relevant to your application:

Justice, equity, and compassion in human relations
The goal of a world community with peace, liberty, and justice for all
Respect for the interdependent web of all existence of which we are a part

What are the measurable goals for the grant?

Please outline a budget for the grant.

How will you evaluate the grant’s impact and success?

Are there other financial sponsors for the program or activity to which the grant would
apply? If so, please explain.

If your organization is a previous recipient of a Pulliam Grant, indicate how you
incorporated these funds in your work.



